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Sexton, Daniel

From: Duvic - HC, Erica <erica.duvic@state.co.us>

Sent: Wednesday, January 6, 2021 10:17 AM

To: Sexton, Daniel

Cc: Gray, William E

Subject: Re: CLG Status Impacts: ONEN Design Standards

CAUTION! - External Email. Malware is most commonly spread through unknown email attachments and links. 
DO NOT open attachments or click links from unknown senders or unexpected email!  

Hi Dan,  

 

The City of Colorado Springs was certified by the National Park Service in 1994 before the Old North End Historic District 

Design Guidelines (1995) or Design Standards (2000) were created. Therefore, they have no bearing on the City's 

certification unless new standards or guidelines are adopted that are not consistent with the Secretary of the Interior’s 

Standards and Guidelines for Archaeology and Historic Preservation (per Section II.A of the CLG Handbook). If the 

codified review standards are changed that could also affect the city's certification. As I mentioned in our conversation, I 

do have concerns about how and why this has all occurred but it seems to have stemmed from several 

misunderstandings and is not something that would necessitate decertification.   

 

Please let me know if you need anything else. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Erica Duvic 

Preservation Planner 
Certified Local Government (CLG) Program Coordinator 
Pronouns: she, her, hers 
History Colorado | State Historic Preservation Office 
720-693-0065 | erica.duvic@state.co.us 
History Colorado Center | 1200 Broadway | Denver, CO 80203 | HistoryColorado.org 
Under the Colorado Open Records Act (CORA), all messages sent by or to me on this state-owned e-mail account may 
be subject to public disclosure 
 

Please Note: The State Historic Preservation Office is teleworking indefinitely, and accepting electronic submissions for 

all office functions. E-mail is the fastest way to reach me. 

 

 

On Tue, Jan 5, 2021 at 3:53 PM Sexton, Daniel <Daniel.Sexton@coloradosprings.gov> wrote: 

Afternoon Erica,  

  

Based on our recent conversation regarding the City’s Historic Preservation Board consideration of establishing design 

standards for the Old North End Historic District, can you please clarify whether this item will have any barring/impact 

on the City’s CLG status. As I understand it, the City’s certification is up for review in 2021. Any input or perspective you 

are willing to provided would be greatly appreciated.  
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Thanks, and I hope you had a good holidays. 

Dan 

  

 

Daniel Sexton, AICP 

Principal Planner 

  

Phone: (719) 385-5366 

Email: 
daniel.sexton@coloradosprings.gov 

Work Schedule: Monday-Friday, 

8:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. 

Land Use Review Division 

Planning & Community Dev. 

30 South Nevada Ave, Suite 701 
Colorado Springs, CO 80901 

Phone: (719) 385-5905 

Dept. Hours: Monday-Friday, 

8:00 a.m to 5:00 p.m. 

Weblinks:      Pre-Application Meeting Request | Track My Plan | SpringsView/GIS | Parcel Info | 
Development Assistance Bulletins | Development Applications | Zoning Code 

  

  


